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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

QJ 4

20 February 1981

I am so pleased that you and Jean were able to come

on Monday evening. It was great fun seeing you again.

Thank you too for your note about our High Commissioner

in Delhi. It was thoughtful of you to point out that he is

the son of Sir George Thomson, the physicist.

I have today received a copy of Edward Norman's talk

which I  am going to read again.

With all best  wishes.

The Right Reverend The Lord Bishop of Ely


